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I hope many of you have had those Birds out and about. The  weather has not been that great but let’s
hope it gets better in the coming months. Just remember, after June 21, the daylight hours start to get 
shorter. Sorry about that ladies and gentlemen---I don’t intend to be the bringer of depressing news.

 On the website, things have been added gradually. I would like to see more pictures added to the 
section Members and Their Cars. If you have a good picture of you, or you and your wife, girlfriend, 
friend, standing beside your car, just send the picture to me at donaron.ent@rogers.com and I will 
forward it to the webmaster. Some people want to know why they can’t send direct. Our webmaster 
has instructed me to be the receiver  of entries so that every “Tom, Dick, and Harry” do not send to 
him directly. The same goes for advertising your car or parts for sale on the website. If you need help 
with this aspect let me know and I can help you maneuver through it. There is a new section recently 
added called Merchandise and we will soon be adding a Page 3 which has an order form for hats and 
visors. 

I hope some of you are thinking about organizing and attending a small local event. I mentioned about 
this  in a previous president’s message. Do a little write-up about the event and send it in to me or Bob
Ranick and we’ll put it in Thunder News. Are there any club members living close to Hwy 404 and 
Major McKenzie Drive?  I got a call from a member of the Thornhill Cruisers who organizes a Monday 
Cruise night at the CTC parking lot. He would like to see Thunderbirds there. Why not get a group of 
TBirds together and go to that cruise night?  Let Dave Hillman (416 221 6143) know you are coming 
and he will make sure to reserve a spot for you.

Bird Bits
The new Ford GT is produced in Markham ON. Ford decided to cap production at 1000 units, but 
added 350 after 7000 applications were received at a price of $450, 000 US. Production started in 
2017 and will continue until 2022. There are 85 workers making the 647 HP vehicle. 350 local 
suppliers are used. All units have been allotted. Buyers must wait 2 years before re-selling them but a 
couple have been re-sold at auction for over $1 million.

On Feb 7, a vintage car auction was held in Paris. One item was a picnic basket from 1909. Made of 
wood with brass handles and red leather lining, it was fully-equipped with bone china service for four. 
Pre-sale estimate was $ 22 000—30 000 C. You could buy a whole car for that.

There is a new electric car on the market in Europe, the C_Two. It is an electric car capable of up to 
256 MPH. It costs $2.5 million and must be recharged every 650 KM. Mate Rimac, the owner, started 
in his garage 8 years ago and now employs 200 people. Although it is made in Croatia, not known for 
making cars, it was the home of Nikola Tesla.

Best regards, Ron
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